
There will be an Ethics Committee meeting with the Englewood Board of Commissioners on 

June 2nd, 2017 at 3:00 PM at the Community Center. 

 Workshop to discuss ethics policies for the board of commissioners and general city 

operations. No action to be taken. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This was posted at Englewood City Hall, the Englewood Post Office, e-mailed the the DPA and posted on 

www.townofenglewood.com by AB on 5/24/2017.  

http://www.townofenglewood.com/

